

## Republic of the Philippines Department of Environment and Natural Resources BIODIVERSITY MANAGEMENT BUREAU

Quezon Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Tel. Nos.: (632) 924-6031 to 35 Fax: (632) 924-0109, (632) 920-4417
Website: http://www.bmb.gov.ph E-mail: bmb@bmb.gov.ph



## **MEMORANDUM**

**FOR** 

The Directors

Forest Management Bureau

Ecosystem Research & Development Bureau

Land Management Bureau Policy and Planning Service

Foreign Assisted and Special Projects Service

The Executive Director

River Basin Coordinating Office

The Regional Executive Directors

MIMAROPA Region XI CARAGA

The PASu

Mt. Hamiguitan Range Wildlife Sanctuary

**FROM** 

The OIC Assistant Director

In concurrent capacity as Chief, Coastal and Marine Division

**SUBJECT** 

Invitation to the Workshop on Co-Financing Commitment for the DENR-UNDP/GEF "Integrated Approach in the Management of

Major Biodiversity Corridors in the Philippines" or BD Corridor

Project

DATE

2 4 AUG 2023

The DENR-Biodiversity Management Bureau, through the UNDP/GEF Project on "Integrated Approach in Management of Major Biodiversity Corridors in the Philippines" or the BD Corridor Project, is pleased to invite your Office to participate in the Consultation/Workshop on the Co-Financing Commitment for the BD Corridor Project. The event is scheduled to take place on September 6-8, 2023, at El Vistra Hotel in Angeles, Pampanga.

This workshop aims to provide the DENR and its partner agencies involved in the project with an opportunity to update and report their co-financing commitments. This effort is crucial to ensure the project's sustainability, foster innovative solutions, facilitate knowledge sharing, and pool resources towards a common goal.



We have included the rationale, purpose, and program enclosed herewith for your reference and guidance. Furthermore, we kindly request you to bring your respective draft co-financing report to the event. This will enable us to engage in discussions and finalize a consolidated report, which will subsequently be submitted to UNDP/GEF.

Should you have any concerns or queries regarding the activity, please feel free to reach out to the BD Corridor Project through Ms. Wilma Gordula at amliwaludrog@yahoo.com or 09164505175.

For information and consideration.

ARMINA F. ANDRES

